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Operational interaction (from producer perspective)

Generic AtoN information flow

Note that the IALA/IHO S-100/S-200 
workshop concluded that it would not be 
possible to give a general recommendation 
of which organization should do the work, 
but rather developed an information flow 
diagram to show the relationship between 
the tasks and services as a guide.

Considerations that need to be made when planning for operational use of S-125: 
Determine who should create the service that issues S-125 datasets.


